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Hoyland Springwood Primary School is proud to be part of  

Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
School Milk 
 
We have been advised that our School Milk supplier is no longer trading and is therefore unable to supply 
milk to our school. As a result, we will no longer be able to provide milk on the scale that we have been 
able to do previously. 
 
We are currently looking for a new supplier for the under 5 milk, and will notify parents when we have 
new arrangements in place. At this point, we do not know if it will be possible for parents to purchase 
milk for children over 5. Unfortunately, at this time, free school milk will no longer be provided for children 
who are eligible for free school meals. Milk will continue to be available at breakfast club. 
 
We will keep you updated and apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

         

Mrs J.Hunt 

Headteacher 
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